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My name is Eric Kisch and I own and operate a small farm in north Marion County. 

This bill is completely inappropriate for the state of Oregon, and it is unfathomable 

that ANY politician can't see that. 

Do not pass this crazy bill! 

Talk about putting the cart ahead of the horse. 

The folks at DEQ should be fired for even suggesting such an absurd bill. 

There are no charging ports they are too expensive, and Oregon is already doing 

PLENTY to lower our carbon footprint. 

Time to stop virtue signaling and step back to reality. 


